
 

Kilmorie Primary School, Kilmorie Road, London SE23 2SP 

Headteacher:  Julie Loffstadt      Deputy Head: Kate Glasheen 

 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Year 1 Trip to St George’s Church Thursday 23rd March 2023 

 
To link to our learning for this term’s Religious Education focus on Christianity we have organised a visit 
to our local church, St George’s in Vancouver Road on the morning of Thursday 23rd March 2023.  This 
trip to a local church offers the opportunity for the children to find out what happens in a Christian place 
of worship. The visit also aims to promote tolerance of a range of faiths by helping the children to 
understand how Christianity is expressed within British culture. 
 
On Thursday 23rd March the year 1 classes will be leaving from and returning to school at the following 
times: 
 
 
Butterflies        10.15 – 11.00   
Ladybirds 11.00 – 11.45 
Treefrogs 1.30 – 2:15 
 
We will need parent helpers for this trip. If you are able to travel with your child’s class let us know using 
the link below on or before Monday 20th March 2023. All volunteers will be informed in advance of the 
trip. 
 
For the trip, please ensure your child has the following: 
• Comfortable walking shoes 
• Sensible clothing appropriate to the weather 
• Any medical requirements e.g. asthma inhalers, eczema creams, etc. 
 
 
To volunteer please click this link and complete the form on or before Monday 20th March 2023. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Naomi, Jo & Rhiannon - Year 1 Teachers 
 

https://kilmorie.wufoo.com/forms/rvjftxi14sbqhb/

